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School Closure on September 26 and 27, 2024, Due to Severe Weather 

LUMPKIN, GA - The Stewart County School District has been closely monitoring the weather forecast, 

and it has come to our attention that severe weather is expected to impact our area tomorrow afternoon into 

Friday morning. In the interest of the safety and well-being of our students and staff, we have decided to 

close all schools in the district on these days.  Teachers and students will interact virtually to ensure 

continuous teaching and learning. 

This decision has been made to ensure the safety of everyone associated with our schools. We anticipate 

challenging weather conditions that could threaten transportation and safety. We believe that taking this 

precautionary measure is essential to safeguard the welfare of our students, staff, and their families. 

Things to Know for Virtual Learning Days: 

 

Students will access and complete their assignments in Google Classroom or work packages from their 

teachers and work independently at home. Students may need the following resources to access their 

learning: 

• Computer Device 

• Reliable Internet 

• Access to Google Classroom or work packages  

• Access to digital textbooks and online learning platforms 

 

How will students be counted as present for the Digital Learning days? 

All students will be counted as present. Students must adhere to their teacher’s procedures for completing 

and submitting assignments. 

We will inform you of any updates or changes through our official communication channels, including our 

website, social media platforms, and local news outlets. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. Please rest assured that the safety of our students and 

staff remains our top priority. 

Stay safe! 


